
The ASVAB is offered to high school students as part of 
their Career Assessment. It helps students learn more about 
career exploration and planning, in both the civilian and 
military worlds of work. The ASVAB assessment is free of 
charge to students.  
 
     The ASVAB is administered at Mid Carolina High School 
generally in the fall and spring to interested sophomores, 
juniors and seniors. Please note: you do not need to be joining 
the military to take this test. To reserve your spot for the 
test please stop by Mr. Durant office or email him your first 
and last name. 

Mr. Durant  
Email: kduarnt@sdnc.org  
 


